NOTICES for Sunday 13 February 2022

Monday 14 February – Mothers' Union AGM, 8pm

8pm The Mothers' Union AGM is at St Mary's, not All Saints.

Thursday 17 February – Midweek Communion

12.30pm Holy Communion in St. Catherine's Aisle.

All are welcome - everyone from the All Saints congregation, the community, the staff.... come along and fulfil Jeremy's dream of a full church!

Sunday 20 February – Parish Eucharist

9.30am Holy Communion with the choir and JIGSAW (Sunday School)

FAREWELL to BISHOP JONATHAN, Bishop of Croydon

- Farewell Evensong Thursday 24 Feb, 5.30pm,
 Croydon Minster Church St, Croydon CR0 1RN
- Farewell reception Thursday 24 Feb, 7pm, The Minster Parish Church Junior School, Warrington Road, Croydon CR0 4BH

You have to book for both of these events – more details are on page 15 of the latest Keep In Touch newsletter.

Six Nations Rugby – Saturday 26 February, 4.30pm

The Men's Group will be watching the England vs Wales rugby match on **Saturday 26th February** in St Catherine's Aisle. Kick-off is at 4.45pm so please arrive from 4.30pm. Refreshments will be provided but please let Tony Robinson (Tonyofsanderstead@gmail.com) or David Chillman (david.chillman@btinternet.com) know if you would like to come. All are welcome.

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER - Friday 4 March, 12 noon

12pm World Day of Prayer service at All Saints Church. The theme this year is "I know the plans I have for you." Refreshments will be provided. Everyone is welcome.

CHURCH AWAY DAY - Saturday 5 March, 9am to 3.30pm

This is your opportunity to have a say in shaping the future of our Parish! We are all invited to join together at the Church of the Good Shepherd, Queen Mary's Avenue, Carshalton, Surrey, SM5 4NP on 5 March for a day to begin the process of discerning God's will for a future incumbent in our parish.

Please do come along to this important event if you possibly can. It is an essential opportunity to take stock and pray together; express views about the future of God's mission in our parish and the kind of person we might be looking for; and to hear about the process for appointing an incumbent.

Let Rosanne know whether you can come by no later than close, **Monday 28 February**; either sign up on the ChurchSuite link (in email sent on Thurs 3rd Feb or on website) or telephone the Parish Office on Tel: 020 8657 0665. This is really important for enabling us to plan the event.

All Saints Mission giving – 2021

We are delighted to report that we were able to make donations totaling £6,950.00 in 2021 to the following in support of their ongoing work.

All recipients were most grateful for our support and have all acknowledged our gifts. This is only possible through the munificence of All Saints congregation and visitors who donated to our appeals, so *thank you*.

See table on the next page...

Table of All Saints' Mission Giving

Donations to Overseas missions are:	Donations to Local Charities:	Collections taken at our Christmas services:
Alison Hawksbee (Paraguay)	Children's Society (Croydon Branch)	Croydon Refugees Day centre
£1,200.00	£150.00	£250.00
CMS £700.00	Croydon Refugees £1,000.00	Crisis £500.00
Sugandh (South Asia)	Sanderstead Neighbourhood Care	Growbaby
£700.00	£1,000.00	£250.00
USPG £700.00		

You have made a difference with these generous offerings.

Michael Turner, All Saints Treasurer